Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 9:31 AM
To: ‘Mann, Ryan'; 'BEN THOMPSON'
Subject: RE: RAZ OIL AND GAS
Attachments: OCD 1RP-5060 closure accpt.pdf
Ben,

The OCD has reviewed the additional soil sample results submitted on 10/17/2019 to satisfy closure requirements for
the Yo state #1 release (1RP-5060). Based on the sample results, the Division is accepting the closure request. Raz Oil
and Gas may now proceed with backfilling the excavated area. Please continue to work with the State Land Office to
complete the reclamation activities.

Best,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3477

From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 10:04 AM

To: 'BEN THOMPSON' <razoilandgas@gmail.com>

Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: RAZ OIL AND GAS

Hello Ben,

Thanks for talking earlier. After discussion with NMOCD, and in addition to the issues we talked about, there are some
issues regarding the closure sampling. NMAC19.15.29D(1)c states that closure samples cannot contain an area larger
than 200 square feet with division approval. As such NMSLO and NMOCD have agreed to accept closure if 2 additional
confirmation samples are taken; 1 between SP2 & SP3 and another between SP3 and SP4. These samples can be taken
for chlorides only, TPH, BTEX and Benzene are not necessary. This should be enough to satisfy the remediation
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requirements of the spill rule. Reclamation of the pasture will be able to occur next. Please get in touch if you have any
questions or issues.

Ryan Mann

Remediation Specialist
Surface Resources Division
Office: (575) 392-3697

Cell: (505) 699-1989

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240 [ f]
rmann@slo.state.nm.us

nmstatelands.org
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From: BEN THOMPSON [mailto:razoilandgas@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 2:50 PM

To: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: RAZ OIL AND GAS
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